
 Plwyf a Gysegrfan Genedlaethol Cymru, Mair y Tapyr, Aberteifi
Parish and Shrine of our Lady of the Taper, Cardigan

Mair Frenhines Tangnefedd, Castell Newydd Emlyn
Our Lady Queen of Peace, Newcastle Emlyn

North Road, Cardigan, Ceredigion.  SA43 1LT     
e-mail :    cardiganshrine@yahoo.com     Web :www.ourladyofthetaper.org.uk
Parish Priest: Fr Phillip Harries                                    Tel: (01239) 612615
Parish Sister : Sr Angela Murray OSU                              Tel: (01239)612436

Location, Times and Intentions of Holy Mass for the Coming week
Saturday 27th May                  Vigil 6:30pm                         Newcastle Emlyn Pro Populo

Sunday 28th May 
Ascension of The Lord

10:30am                                     Cardigan Pro Populo
 

Monday 29th May
BANK HOLIDAY

**10:30 am**                           Cardigan Frank Trueman RIP (Barbara Radley)

Tuesday 30th May No Mass
Wednesday 31st May 
Visitation of the Blessed Virgin Mary

6:30pm                                       Cardigan Thanksgiving – Fr Phillip

Thursday 1st June
St Justin

10:00am                       Newcastle Emlyn Viv Griffiths Recovery of Health (Dela)

Friday 2nd June 6:30pm                                       Cardigan Kevin Walsh RIP (Julianne Allen)

Saturday 3rd June        St Charles Lwanga
Vigil

10:30am                                    Cardigan                                     
6:30pm                         Newcastle Emlyn

Sr Cecelia Shannon OSU (Maria Mustard)
Pro Populo

Sunday 4th June 
Pentecost

10:30am                                     Cardigan Pro Populo

Confessions 
Cardigan:                 Saturday:  11:00am-11:25am
                                 Sunday:  10:00am-10:25am
Newcastle Emlyn     Saturday: 6:00pm-6:25pm

Holy Rosary: 20 minutes before Mass during the 
Month of May, as part of our May Devotions.
Adoration & Benediction : Saturday Morning after 
Mass

Diolch o galon – Heartfelt thanks:  to everyone who helped make the pilgrimage day a time of grace for so many.  I have 
received phone calls and cards asking that the appreciation of pilgrims be passed on to the parishioners of Cardigan and 
Newcastle Emlyn who made them feel so welcome, but also contributed to the pilgrimage day being enjoyable, memorable and 
an occasion of real grace and blessing.  The Archbishop commented on how so many had worked together in preparation for 
the day, but also to the wonderful welcome.  Thank you so much for your generosity of heart, and your very hard work both in 
preparation for the pilgrimage, and also for your kindness to so many on the day itself!!!  God reward your kindness !
Recent collections: Newcastle Emlyn - TBA; Cardigan 21 May £236.44; pilgrimage £422.39.  Thank you for your generosity!  
The Month of May: is dedicated by the Church to our Blessed Lady, in seeking her intercession.  It is a good opportunity to 
make extra effort to pray the Rosary daily, and to remind ourselves of the role of Mary Mother of Christians.  Please come and 
pray the rosary each day (it is prayed 20 minutes before Mass), and please pray those who are unwell or housebound. 
GIFT AID DECLARATIONS: if you pay tax, please complete and return the new Gift Aid Declaration forms available at the 
back of the Church.  If you have completed one in the past  PLEASE FILL AN NEW ONE IN NOW.  It means the parishes can 
claim tax money back from the government at no extra cost to you, and it means our funds are further supported.  Thank you.
Pilgrim Statue of Our Lady of Fatima:  Made its pilgrimage to Cardigan on Saturday – Thank you for helping out and 
making the day an enjoyable time of prayer.
Pentecost and First Holy Communion in Cardigan:  We will celebrate the First Holy Communion of Godwin, Keiran and 
Blazej in Cardigan on the Solemnity of Pentecost.  As this feast is a celebration of the Universality of the Church, it is fitting 
that we celebrate the diversity and the unity of our own Church Community by having a feast in the Hall after the First Holy 
Communion Mass.  Please bring food that represents the diverse cultures in our parish – Maria Mustard 
is co-ordinating the celebration in the Hall, so please see her regarding what food you can bring.  Thank 
you for taking part in our celebration.  If you wish to wear the National dress of your homeland, please 
feel very welcome!
Please pray for the People of Manchester: those who have lost their lives and their families and 
friends; those who are suffering from injuries and all who are coming to terms with the recent act 
of terror that has shaken so many.  May Our Saviour bring them His peace, may Our Lady Queen 
of Peace pray for us.  Amen.
Dates for your Diary
Sunday 4th June First Holy Communion, Cardigan (Pentecost Sunday)
Saturday 24th June SVP Table top Sale 11:00am-1:00pm
Sunday 2nd July UCM Pilgrimage to Cardigan
Sunday 24th September SVP Pilgrimage to Cardigan

“The lord goes up with shots of joy, the Lord goes up with trumpet blast.” 


